
 

 

Parking Consultation    Our Ref: SOUTHGATE/22 
The Resident     Telephone: 0208 207 2277 
«Number» «Road»    Email: parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk 
«Area»                Date: 19th January 2022  
«Post_Code» 
 
 
Dear Resident 

Zone N – Property Eligibility  

The council periodically reviews parking in the various wards to address parking issues / 

concerns raised by residents of the area. A request have been put to parking policy to review 

the property eligibility list for Southgate Road. 

In light of this request, the council is now commencing a formal parking consultation with the 

aim to amend the Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) by including property nos 141 to 165 (odd 

only) Southgate Road, Potters Bar in its eligible properties list for Zone N parking permits. 

The purpose of this letter is to inform residents that are directly affected that the council will 

be amending its TRO to reflect the change mentioned above. This will involve the proposal 

being advertised on site, council website and in the local press.  

We will be advertising our intent to make a TRO on 19th January 2022. A copy of the public 

notice is attached. Any comments to the proposed TRO should be made in writing by        

14th February 2022 quoting reference SOUTHGATE/22. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tunde Ogunro 
Traffic Engineer 
 

 

 


